
 

 

 

KS2 SATS will take place next week. We 

urge parents and carers to make sure that 

children get some extra early nights ready 

for this important week. 

Reception children will visit Hesketh Farm. 

We look forward to welcoming parents / 

carers to our stay and play sessions in 

Nursery and reception. 
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Children enjoyed their Eid celebrations in School this week with lots of fun games 

and activities. 

 

Some of our Nursery children started their Forest School Sessions, learning about 

the outdoors.   

 

Children have been busy completing their entries for ‘Design a Card for the 

Queen’s Jubilee competition’ run by the 

Kirkgate Shopping Centre in Bradford.  The 

winner will be chosen by the public and the 

winning entry will receive a voucher and 

their entry will be made into an official card 

to be sent to the Queen.  Lets keep our 

fingers crossed that one of children’s designs 

makes the grade!! 

THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL 

 

 

BDAT issue news a monthly briefing, please see link 

to latest information. 

 

News - Bradford Diocesan Academies Trust (bdat-
academies.org)  
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Don’t forget  

Please read our 

notices on the 

next page.  
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THE WEEK AHEAD 

 

 

As a Church of England Academy one of our distinctive 
features is that we show respect to ALL faiths.  

Understanding one another’s faiths builds relationships 
and communities based on respect and love. 

 

 

 

Distinctiveness as a Church School 

https://www.bdat-academies.org/news/
https://www.bdat-academies.org/news/


 

 

NOTICEBOARD 

Follow our Tweets 

You can keep up to date with 

activities happening in school by 

following our regular Tweets on  

Twitter at 

@WestminsterBD3 

Attendance 

 

As always it is important 

that children attend 

school on a regular 

basis.  SATS are fast 

approaching for Year 2 

and Year 6 and good 

attainment starts with 

good attendance. 
 
 

REMEMBER 

 

 

 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT  

Parents and Carers are reminded 
that Westminster Primary 

Academy is a NUT FREE school.  
Please do not send children with 

foods that contains nuts. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Reminder 

A reminder that 

children MUST NOT be 

left unaccompanied 

before 8.20am and 

after 2.40pm.   

 

This terms value in Worship is: 

FORGIVENESS 
 

Our school value this half term is 

Forgiveness. We will be considering 

what it means to forgive, how we 

can show forgiveness and thinking 

about how we can apply the morals 

of stories we have heard to our 

everyday lives.  The big question for 

this week is:  

Is it easy to forgive? 

Community Matters 

If any families are 

struggling with gas and 

electric payments, 

please come and visit us 

in the Community Hub 

and we may be able to 

help with additional 

support eg: blankets, hot 

water bottles etc. 

Reminder of New Nursery  

Session Times 

Morning Sessions   

08.15am —11.15am 

Afternoon Sessions 

11.50am —14.50pm 

Trips 

If your child is attending a 

trip this term, please make 

payment before the 

deadline.  The Year 6 

residential needs to be 

paid as soon as possible 

please. 

Thank you. 

 

Have a safe and pleasant weekend 

https://twitter.com/EastMortonCEP
https://twitter.com/EastMortonCEP


 

 


